
From: Smith, Pamela L - APHIS
To: AC West
Subject: FW: Updating Authorized persons
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 10:01:58 AM

Please update in ACIS – contacts for customer ID 3768:
 
Remove 
 

 

From: @TMMC.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 5:55 PM
To: Smith, Pamela L - APHIS <pamela.l.smith@usda.gov>
Subject: Re: Updating Authorized persons
 
Dr. Smith, 
 

 no longer works for the Center.  Our   .   
 

 has also left, but her position has not been filled yet. 
 
Thanks for looking into this. 
 
Best, 

 
 
On May 16, 2019, at 11:53 AM, Smith, Pamela L - APHIS <pamela.l.smith@usda.gov>
wrote:
 
Here’s what’s in our database – looks like it’s up to date?
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Dr. Pamela L. Smith
Veterinary Medical Officer
USDA / APHIS / Animal Care
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This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If
you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the
email immediately.
 

20-00769_000019 Obtained by Rise for Animals.
Uploaded to Animal Research Laboratory Overview (ARLO) on 11/16/2020


